Dear Members of the Dundy County Stratton School Board,

I am writing to resign from my position on the DCS School Board effective June
1%, 2025. This decision has not been made lightly as my time here has been
incredibly rewarding. I have truly enjoyed working with each and every one of
you! When I ran for my school board seat, my goal was to help give students and
staff a voice. Here at DCS, we have top notch teachers and support staff who I will
miss greatly.

The students are what really make this decision hard. After getting to know most of
the students over the years, I can honestly say we have great kids representing our
communities; full of high integrity and class. I will continue to be your biggest fan
in all aspects of life.

To the district voters, thank you for trusting me with your vote in 2020, and
reelecting me in 2024. I appreciate all of the support the communities show our
school district.

I look forward to watching the board enrich and grow our remarkable district.
Go Tigers!
Sincerely,

Jordan Stroup



